
Mark your calendar now! On May 9, 2025, Holiday World will again host a special Play Day only
for tri-state children with disabilities. To ensure that Play Day is a safe, comfortable and fun
experience for all who attend, the following guidelines will be followed:

 Play Day attendance will be limited to the first 3,500 registrants. You will receive
registration information in March. Reservations will then be accepted on a first-come,
first-served basis and must be accompanied by payment (check or charge) and a
completed registration form. Don’t forget your bus drivers! They need a ticket, too!

 Attendance will be limited to:
School-Affiliated Groups Only
Preschool to High School Age Only
Only teachers and chaperones necessary for the safety of the students.

Please respect this: The need to limit the number of visitors, Play Day cannot include
siblings or other family members of the child, classmates without disabilities, or non-school
groups.

Save the Date
33rd Annual Holiday World Play Day!

May 9th, 2025
9AM-2PM CT 

Look for your Play Day registration form via email in March! 

If you have questions before then, feel free to reach out! 

Makenzi Redman I 812-474-2348 I mredman@evansvillerehab.com


